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Minutes Eco-Ranger Meeting
                                Monday 3rd November 2014
                                        12.30-1.15 pm

Present: Meredith, Lauren, Limoni, Niall, Alice, Isaac, George, Mhairi, Poppy, Archie, Leo, Mrs Hague and Miss Falconer. 
	1. Progress towards our action plan was discussed. The first topic was promoting the new awareness of the Eco ranger group. 
a) The old Eco ranger noticeboard has been updated with

i)      New photographs of the current members next to their name and class labels.

ii)      The date of the next meeting

iii) Copies of minutes and the action plan.
b)  Each Eco ranger was given a name badge.
2. Mrs Hague then showed an energy check sheet to record if lights, computers and other electrical items are left on when not in use at break, lunch or after school.  Each child was given a clipboard with this sheet attached and the younger children were teamed up with an older child to help them complete it.

3. In pair’s children begun to design and create a certificate using the computers to be given to the 1st, 2nd and 3rd place classrooms each month for saving energy.
4. Members in Year 3/4 volunteered to make an announcement in assembly on 4th November (Year 5/6 visiting the Space Centre that day.) They plan to explain who the Eco-rangers are and our topic focus for the term, how they are going to check the school’s energy usage and show an example certificate that will be given to the best classes.

5. Mhairi recorded how much energy has been generated by our solar panels so far.
             Date of next meeting: Wednesday 26th November 12.30-
             1.00pm in the Computing Suite to discuss which class is going to 

             receive the certificates.  
	      Action By 
All Eco-Rangers to monitor electricity usage in their classroom till 25.11.14
All Eco-Rangers to finish certificates.

Eco- Rangers in Year 3/4 
To be recorded each week by the Eco-Rangers.


